
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

May 23, 1979 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Operating License DPR-43 
Docket 50-305 
IE Bulletins 78-12, 78-12A and 78-12B 

In response to your request for information concerning atypical weld material 
from reactor vessel manufacturers, we have contracted Westinghouse Electric 
Corporation, suppliers of the Nuclear Steam Supply System at Kewaunee, to 
compile the necessary information from the reactor vessel vendors. It is 
our understanding that Westinghouse has been in contact with the NRC to 
discuss the quantity and format of the information to be provided and the 

problems that will be encountered gathering the information. We have been 
informed by Westinghouse that this information can be provided to us by the 
end of September, 1979. We, therefore, request an extension of the date 

for submittal of this information until October 31, 1979.  

Very truly yours, 

E. R. thews, Vice President 
Power Supply and Engineering 
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